
Item 10b 

COUNCIL 26th JULY 2023 
 

Standards Committee 19th June 2023 
 
 

 
5 REVIEW THE APPOINTMENT OF CO-OPTED MEMBERS AND INDEPENDENT 

PERSONS TO SERVE ON THE STANDARDS COMMITTEE 
 
The Head of Legal and Democratic Services submitted a written report seeking the 
recommendation of appointments to Independent Persons and Co-opted Members to 
be nominated as members of the Standards Committee for the 2023/24 Municipal 
Year.  
  
During the meeting Reverend Cannon Barber and Mr A Johnson did not participate in 
discussions or voting.  
  
*RESOLVED that it be recommended to the Council that the: 
  
(a)     Appointments of Co-opted Members Canon Reverend Hilary Barber and 
Andrew Johnson, as independent Members of the Standards Committee be 
extended for the remainder of the 2023/24 Municipal Year; and 
  
(b)    Five Vacancies of Independent Persons or Co-opted Members and Parish 
Councillor of the Standards Committee be appointed to. 

 


